
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
               Aggravated Vehicular 
                         Hijackings 
                                  015th District 
                                      (Austin) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to several Aggravated Vehicular Hijackings that have 
occurred within the boundaries of the 015th District (Austin). In these robberies, the 
offender(s) produced a weapon and took the victim's vehicle. 
  
sIncident times and locations: 

• 5400 block of W. Rice on January 20, 2017 at 10:00pm. 

• 500 block of N. Lockwood on January 27, 2017 at 11:00am. 

• 5400 block of W. Augusta on February 5, 2017 at 12:20am. 
 

About the Offender: 

• Male offender(s), 14-35 years of age, 5'9"–6'0" tall, between 150-170 lbs., 
wearing all dark clothing. 

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-123693, JA-131784, JA-142088   

Reference: P17-N-041 
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